
 

 

 

November 9, 2020 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 

 

Due to uncertainty related to Tropical Storm Eta, the November 12th meetings are postponed. We 

have rescheduled our next Community Noise Forum meetings to instead be held on Thursday, 

December 10, 2020, where we will have two identical meetings. The first meeting will be held virtually 

from 9:30 a.m. until 10:30 a.m. A link to this meeting may be received by sending an email to Jade 

Darrell (jdarrell@tampaairport.com).  

 

The second meeting will be an in-person offering from 5:30 p.m. until 6:30 p.m. in the Aviation 

Authority Boardroom on Level 3 of the Main Terminal at Tampa International Airport. Attendees 

wishing to attend in person must RSVP by sending an email to Jade Darrell 

(jdarrell@tampaairport.com). To maximize social distancing, the in-person meeting will be limited to 

the first ten people to RSVP.  

 

An agenda for both meetings will be posted online approximately one week before the meeting and 

may be accessed from the Airport’s website at the following link:  www.tampaairport.com/noise-

abatement.  

 

As a reminder, for those attending in person, please bring your parking ticket to the meeting for 

validation, and please ensure you wear a face covering at all times while inside the Airport, per 

requirements set forth by the City of Tampa.  

  

Sincerely,  

    

 

Adam Bouchard  

Director of Operations   
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